September 28, 2010

- The Russell Springs City Council held a special called meeting on this date at 6:00 p-m.
at City Hall. In attendance were Louis & Tonya Stargel, John Thompson, Kim Graham,
Joe Irvin, Ray Barrett, Lisa Mann, Ricky Barnes, Eric Selby, David Blakey, Athena
Cooper, Hollis DeHart and Wendy Burton. Timmy Hudson arriving after first motion.

1.

Mayor Hollis DeHart called the meeting to order.

Lisa Mann made the motion to accept the minutes of September 21.
David Blakey seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0.

Discussion regarding the donation of $2,000.00 per month to the
Ambulance/911 Services. City of Jamestown has agreed to donate $2,000
per month contingent upon the Ambulance Board contributing $2,000 per
month. Should the City of Russell Springs agree and the Ambulance/911
agree then the remaining financial assistance would come from the Russell
County Fiscal Court after CMRS money, collected taxes, ambulance run
charges and any other monies that are paid to 911 or the ambulance
service. This situation will have to be revisited again and again within the
next year. A new inter-local agreement will have to be put in place and a
sinimuss maximum of $2,000 from each entity will have to be
contributed, with the Russell County Fiscal Court contributing the
remainder of money David Blakey made the motion to donate $2,000
per month to ambulance/911. Eric Selby seconded the motion. Timmy
Hudson —nay, Ray Barrett-nay, with the remaining voting aye. Motion
carried 4-2. Mayor DeHart informed the Council that the Lake
Cumberland Natural Gas Board had met and dividend money had been
discussed. Each entity-City of Jamestown, City of Russell Springs and
Russell County Fiscal Court will receive $25,000 from the Natural Gas.
This will be enough to pay the first year’s assistance to the ambulance/911
for the City of Russell Springs.

Ray Barrett made the motion to adjourn. Timmy Hudson seconded

the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Hollis DeHart, Mayor
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